Hale Parish Council

Policy for B-B-Qs on Hatchet Green and in the car park

Hale Parish Council will not allow B-B-Qs to take place, or charcoal or gas portable appliances to be used, on any part of Hatchet Green or in the car park, or on any other council owned land, except for special village events. These events would need to be organised by parishioners of Hale for Hale residents and their immediate family and friends. The lighting of open fires will never be permitted.
The organiser must obtain any necessary licences or consents from the LocalAuthority. Hale Parish Council needs to see a written risk assessment and insurance to cover any loss or damage to property or buildings owned by Hale Parish Council or the village and accident or injury to people in attendance or the general public. 
If there is an organising committee, and it is appropriate, it would be preferable for a Parish Councillor to be a member of the committee.
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